
Additional Information  

Environmental Health Withdrawal of Representation and agreed conditions 
with applicant 

 
 
From: Romero, Richard   
Sent: 29 April 2025 10:16 
To: Evans, Kirsty J  Cc: Walaiti Rathore  
Subject: FW: Acknowledgement of application for the grant of a premises licence Dominos 15/17 
Holton Road Barry 
Importance: High 

 
Please see below having agreed to the conditions I am happy to withdraw my representation on the 
application for a premises licence. 
 
it has been agreed where possible that management instruct the delivery drivers to park the vehicles 
at the front of the business to prevent noise issues from vehicles starting or idling from causing an 
issue to nearest residential properties. 
 
Kind regards 
Richard Romero 
 
From: Walaiti Rathore   
Sent: 29 April 2025 09:56 
To: Romero, Richard   
Subject: RE: Acknowledgement of application for the grant of a premises licence Dominos 15/17 
Holton Road Barry 
Importance: High 

 
Hi Richard, 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
I can confirm that my client accept the conditions in your email this morning as follows: 
 

3. Guidance to drivers to switch off engines during collections from the store and servicing, 
and to minimise other noise caused by their activities. 
 
4. Noise and vibration shall not be permitted to emanate from or transmit through the 
premises so as to cause a public nuisance to the occupiers of nearby and/or adjoining 
properties. 

 
I should be grateful if you could please confirm that this will enable you to withdraw your 
representations. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Walaiti 
Walaiti Rathore 
Managing Director 


